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An electronic poll was conducted of the Graduate Council to review proposal from the Department of 
Language and Communication for approval as follows: 
 
Add a new concentration in the degree program, M.A. in English (529) 
(529E) TEACHING ENGLISH TO SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES   (TESOL)- 
This proposal was approved. 
 
Graduate Council Members voting were: 
 
Dr. Christine Allen 
Dr. Laura Aaron 
Dr. Allen Bauman 
Dr. Dana Clawson 
Dr. John Dollar 
Mr. Clyde Downs 
Dr. Lee Kneipp 
Dr. Michelle Morris 
Dr. Sang Park 
 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 
 
        Dr. Steve Horton, Ph.D., Chair 
        Dean and Associate Provost 
        Arts, Letters and Graduate Studies 
 
 
 
 
Approved: 
 
 
 
___________________________    ____________________________ 
Dr. Lisa Abney, Vice President     Dr. Randall J. Webb, President 


